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                        Year End &Quarterly Report 
 
 
Since the Fall meetings I have been in contact with the Region 5 Chapters 
and MAL’s by email and phone. 
 
I will be attending the Spring meetings in April. 
 
I’m looking forward to attending the Western Rally that is being hosted by 
BC 3 this year on Vancouver Island. I’m also looking forward to meeting all 
of the members who will be taking part in the Rally. 
The info for the Rally should be on the International web site under events. 
 
There will be an election of International officers and you can find all of the 
positions and candidates on the International web site. 
I’m not seeking re-election this year. I have had a great time representing 
Region 5 and wish great success to the next Regional Director. 
 
Also on the web site in the near future will be any proposed by-law changes 
for your info and discussion. 
 
Stay Safe 
Gil Rekken 

 
   
 


